
 

1. If you receive a punchbowl invitation via email claiming to be from Tabernacle Baptist Church (Pat Anderson), do 
not open it.  Please delete it immediately — it is a scam.  

2. SISTERHOOD MORNING CUP is Saturday, May 10 at 10:00 a.m.  All women of Tabernacle are encouraged to 
attend. 

3. The Tabernacle Laymen invite the men and women of Tabernacle, along with others within your circle of influence, 
to join us for our MONTHLY FELLOWSHIP MEETING on Saturday, May 10, 2025, from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. Feel 
free to join us even if you can’t stay for the entire hour — you will be blessed!  You can participate via Zoom or by 
telephone using the following details: 

 Meeting ID: 873 1101 4382 | Passcode: 785547          
 Zoom via phone:  1-646-558-8656 | Meeting ID: 873 1101 4382 # | Passcode: 785547 #     

4. The LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE will be held Saturday, May 17 beginning at 10:00 a.m.  All are encouraged to attend. 

5. MEN’S AND WOMEN’S DAY is Sunday, May 18. 

6. NATIONAL BAPTIST CONGRESS OF CHRISTIAN EDUCATION is June 15-20 in Montgomery, Alabama.   

Register: https://bit.ly/4hVJbRV 
Browse courses: https://heyzine.com/flip-book/8bc0843f9f.htm 
Learn more: https://nbcusainc.org/ 

7. As announced at our church conference on March 20, 2025, we will hold a SPECIAL MEMBERSHIP DISCUSSION 
MEETING on Saturday, May 24, 2025, at 10:00 a.m.  The purpose of this meeting is to provide a space for members 
to ask questions, voice concerns, and seek resolutions.  To ensure the meeting is productive, we ask that members 
submit their questions or concerns in advance.  This will give the deacons time to review and consolidate any 
duplicate submissions. During the meeting, the moderator will read each pre-submitted question or concern, 
followed by a discussion.  Please note, only pre-submitted questions or concerns will be addressed.  The deadline 
to submit your question or concern is Sunday, May 18, 2025.  You can deposit your submission in the designated 
locked box in the gallery.  

8. PRIMARY ELECTION | May 6, 2025 — Early voting is already underway!  On the ballot: 

• Statewide Issue – Ohio Issue 2 

• Columbus School Board 

• Columbus City Council 

• City Auditor & City Attorney 
• Judicial Candidates for Franklin County Municipal Court 

Every election matters—your vote helps decide who will appear on the ballot for the November General Election.  
Vote to make your voice heard.  Vote early or on Election Day, May 6, 2025!  For questions, please see Sister 
Monroe. 

9. Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate).  Please report 
updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office.  The deacons deliver communion to 
the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month.  If you would like the deacons to visit you or a loved one, 
please call the church office and leave a message. 

10. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week. 
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